
Howes Newsletter Monday 13th April 

Thank you very much to everyone who has emailed and 
tweeted us photos of what you have been doing at home. 
You have been very busy and we are really proud of you 
for continuing with your learning.  
The teachers have put new project packs on the website. 
This is your work for after Easter. Have fun doing it!  

 
Remember that you can contact us by email admin@howes.coventry.sch.uk 

This week we will answer some more of the 
questions you have been asking us: 
 

 My children are different ages and it is 
difficult to manage two project packs. 
Whilst the work has been planned for 
certain age groups, you are welcome to 
choose one project pack for the family and 
adapt the work. Ask us for help with this if 
you need it. 
 

 How can I motivate my child to do more 
home learning? 
We understand that it can be hard to 
motivate yourself, especially when you are 
away from school and your friends. Reward 
your child for any work that they complete – 
this could be house points or playing their 
favourite game. Send us photos or messages 
about good work so that we can send a well 
done message back.  
Also remember that learning is not all about 
worksheets. Learning includes playing a 
board game, making a model, dressing up, 
having fun as a family and much more. 

 

 Could we have more science experiments? 
The teachers are busy preparing some 
exciting science investigations for you. We’ll 
put them on the website and Twitter very 
soon. 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Learning from Home 
Try our website for project packs and ideas: 
https://howesprimary.co.uk/children/working-at-
home/ 
 
Phonics: This is currently free and has a 
lot of phonics games that the children 
are familiar with. 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/  
 
English: Choose any picture on this website and then 
spend a few days on the activities linked to it. 
https://www.pobble365.com/ 

 
Stay safe, stay at home. 

Some Coventry shops/restaurants are offering a 
delivery service to people who are self-isolating. 

Details can be found here: 
https://tinyurl.com/covfooddelivery 
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